Republic of the Philippines.
MARINDUQUE PROVINCIAL HOSPITAL
Boac, Marinduque
(042) 332-0641
Email address: damianreyesprov.hosp@yahoo.com.ph

06 September 2023

FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR., CESO 1V
OIC-Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA

Ermita, Manila

Dear Director:

Greetings!

In behalf of the provincial government, we are truly grateful for the DENR container
van presently in our facility.

Hospital produce some of the most hazardous waste, which causes storage facilities
to become overcrowded. We would like to request for the formal turnover of this van
to the Marinduque Provincial Hospital and fiftally complete the waste disposal facility
donated by DENR. This would greatly assist us in safely storing and transferring the
hazardous waste produced by our hospital.

Thank you very much and hoping for your favorable response.

Very truly yours,

ANNETTE M. MACAYAON, MD., FPOGS
OIC-Chief of Hospital




